
 

Dear Parent/s 

Year 10 Examination Results Published to SLG 

The results of the recent Year 10 Internal Examinations have been uploaded to the SIMS Learning 
Gateway (SLG).  This notice has been sent to support parent/s during the transition to a paperless 
system. 

To ensure that all parents are able to access their son’s report, we ask that on this occasion, you 
return the reply slip below to your son’s Form Tutor by Monday 1st June 2015. 

Please log on to the SIMS Learning Gateway (SLG) by following the link on the right of the school 
website below the calendar: www.mosslands.co.uk .   

Should you experience any difficulty in accessing the website please indicate below the issues you 
are having and we will contact you to assist.  We ask that ALL parents complete the reply slip even if 
they have successfully viewed their son’s report. 

Many thanks for your support during this transition period. 

Yours sincerely 

 

A F Whiteley 
Headteacher  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR SON’S FORM TUTOR BY MONDAY 1ST JUNE 2015 

Pupil Name: ………………………………………………………………. Form: ………………… 

I have been able to access my son’s examination results on the SLG  
I have NOT been able to access my son’s examination results on the SLG  
 
Please give reason for not being able to access the SLG: 
Username Required  Password Required  Both Required  
Other: (please give details below) 
 

 
Parent/s Name: ……………………………………… Date: ………………… 

Parent/s Signature: …………………………………………………………………………….. 

http://www.mosslands.co.uk/

